
Antonia Hover 

-----Original Message-----
From: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 4:29 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05050-2022 

To: Consumer Correspondence <ConsumerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Diane Hood 
<DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 2:52 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 1:04 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187797 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Wayne Wakefield 
Telephone: (850) 869-0405 

Email: w4yn3w@gmail.com 
Address: 805 Premier Drive panama city FL 32401 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 

Business Account Name: Wayne Wakefield 
Account Number: 21003-19363 
Address: 805 Premier Drive Panama City FL 32401 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against 

Details: 
The take over off Gulf Power (GP) by FPL has resulted in a higher bills for most residents of this area. I have solar power 
and under GP my bill was approx. $20.00. Now, under FPL my bill has increased to $30.00, an increase of 50%. I believe 

this increase is because FPL does not want to make solar attractive or affordable to the average homeowner. 
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